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Have a fantastic summer break! 

It is hard to believe that we have reached the end of another school year! This final term has been jam-

packed with events from sports days through to camp and music concerts. The children and staff are clearly 

ready for a much needed rest and pause, before the new year begins. 
 

Before I sign off, I would like to thank everyone who has contributed to what has been an incredibly 

successful year for Wheatfield. There has been a fabulous ‘buzz’ around the school (and about the school 

within the wider community). This has been down to the hard work, dedication and determination of such 

a large group of people: the school staff team (aiming high for every child), our governing body (challenging 

us to go further), The Friends (energising our fundraising), the families (supporting our efforts) and, of 

course, the children (courageous in their learning). 
 

It is a great time to be part of Wheatfield Primary – we have an excellent foundation to build on and many 

more plans for the future but, for now, on behalf of the whole school team, I wish you all a happy and 

restful summer break. I look forward to welcoming you all back on Tuesday 3rd September.  
 

Phil Winterburn - Headteacher 

Goodbye to Year 6 

As the year ends, we say goodbye to our fabulous Year 6 children. Many have been with us since the very 

beginning, some have joined over the years and a few have started at Wheatfield more recently. Whatever 

route they have taken, they leave together as a well-bonded group of mature young people ready to start 

the next stage of their education. We will miss them all and thank them all for their hard work, positivity, 

determination and good humour. We wish them every success as they begin the next stage of their 

journey.  

It’s goodbye to … 

Aarush, Abdullah, Adam, Aimee, Amelia, Anastasia, Anna, April, Ayla, Beatriz, Benjamin,  

Cameron, Cavalli, Charlotte, Chloe, Daniel, Daoud, Devon, Dmitry, Elissa, Ellie A, Emily L, Emily T,  

Emma C, Emma M, Evie C, Evie O, Grace, Harrison, Harry, Henrique, Jack M, Jack N, Jack P, Jacob, Joseph, 

Kenzie, Lara, Lucas, Luke, Matthew C, Matthew L, Maya, Mia, Milly, Nancy, Niamh, Oliver, Reuben,  

Ryan, Saakketh, Sadin, Samuel, Sanjana, Sofia, Stephen, Thom & Thomas 
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Wheatfest – what a day! 

Thank you so much to everyone who came out to support Wheatfest last weekend. It was a spectacular 

event which truly had something for everyone. The Friends have put out a very detailed list of thanks to 

the many sponsors, organisations and individuals who made the event so special and, as a school, we 

would also extend our thanks to all of these people.  
 

We would like to take a moment to say a special (and gigantic) thank you to The Friends. Wheatfest was 

a triumph due to the energy, time, tenacity and talent they injected into the project. The whole committee 

(and the many volunteers) should be hugely proud of their efforts. Marie and Adrienne (who took over as 

Chair and Vice-Chair in September) have done a fantastic job of leading the group this year – determined 

to create high quality, high-enjoyment fundraising events. 
 

Wheatfest looks to have raised around £6k for the school, bringing to year’s fundraising total to the 

ambitious £20k target which we set for our 20th year. This is a stunning achievement and will make a huge 

difference for the children of Wheatfield. As you are aware, we have been fundraising in order to 

redevelop the Key Stage 2 playground – there will be some significant works taking place over the summer 

as a result of everyone’s efforts. We won’t reveal any more than this for now but are sure you will be 

impressed come September! 
 

Here’s a few memories from Wheatfest … 
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